
Village of Vinton, Texas 
REQUEST FOR APPLICATIONS 

2024-003  
 

BANK DEPOSITORY SERVICES 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Village of Vinton is accepting sealed applications for a three (3) year bank 
depository services contract with an effective date of June 1, 2024.  The contract may be extended by agreement 
for up to two additional one (1) year terms.   
 
The contract specifications may be obtained from the Village of Vinton website under “Opportunities” or 
directly from the Village Administrator.  
 
Sealed applications must be received by the Village of Vinton no later than 9:00 a.m. on May 2, 2024 at the 
Village City Hall, located at 436 E. Vinton Road, Vinton Texas, 79821.  Applications received after the due 
date will not be considered by the Village Council. 
 
All applications must be submitted in a sealed envelope marked "DEPOSITORY SERVICES 
APPLICATION 2024-003". 
 
The Village Council will consider awarding a depository services contract at its regular Council meeting to be 
held on May 7, 2024. 
 
The Village of Vinton reserves the right to reject any or all applications, to waive any irregularities or 
informalities or both in any application, and to make an award in any manner, consistent with the law and 
deemed to be in the best interest of the Village. 
 
No applicant may withdraw its application within thirty (30) days after the actual date of the opening thereof. 
 
        Village of Vinton, Texas 
 
        By: Andrea Nichole Carrillo 

          Andrea N. Carrillo  
        Village Administrator 
LEGAL NOTICE 
 
 


